

Building Committee Agenda

11am, Tuesday 5 December, 2017
Turing Room, Informatics Forum

1.	Approval of previous Minutes
2.	Matters Arising from previous meeting
3.	Review of outstanding Issues and Actions from previous Minutes
4.	Update on projects: <ul style="list-style-type: none">• New Forum meeting rooms• Reoccupation of Appleton Tower• Wolfson Wing• Paolozzi Maquettes
5.	DTI/Bayes Centre <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Update• Facilities Management
6.	Informatics display space (paper from Jim Ashe – to be tabled)
7.	Small Capital Projects: <ul style="list-style-type: none">• AT Level 4 tutorial rooms reconfiguration• IF Acoustic Pods proposal
8.	People traffic/door noise (G.17) (see DCH)
9.	Taught student access to the Forum (paper from Stuart Anderson – to be tabled)
10.	IF Cleaning schedule (see David Sterratt)
11.	Replacement front door

12.	Zip taps throughout Informatics Forum
13.	Charity Collections
14.	A.O.B.
15.	Date of next meeting: 11am, 6 February, 2018

Apologies: Jim Ashe, Neil Heatley